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Edmonton, Alberta 
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September 22, 2020    

Sent by Electronic Mail and RESS Electronic Filing  

Ms. Christine E. Long 
Registrar and Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
27-2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4     

Dear Ms. Long: 

 
Re:  EB-2018-0263:  EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership (“ENGLP”) – Southern Bruce 

Project Leave to Construct Application  

 
Pursuant to Schedule-B Conditions of Approval, Section 2(b)(iv) of the Decision and Order dated July 
19, 2020 in this proceeding, ENGLP must provide written notice of the project in-service date no later 
than 10 days after the facilities go into service. 
 
On review of this matter, ENGLP has determined that notice was not filed with the Board within the above-
noted timeline.1 This oversight came about during a period of construction delays and staff transition in 
respect of personnel providing regulatory supports. This letter confirms that ENGLP’s first customer was 
connected on August 10, 2020. 
 
ENGLP requests that the Board accept this correspondence as sufficient to meet the requirements set 
out in the Conditions of Approval.  
 
If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact the undersigned. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 
Tim Hesselink, 
Senior Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership  
thesselink@epcor.com 
(780) 445-1800 ext. 2274 

                                                 
1 In EB-2020-0206 ENGLP referred to a mid-August in-service date for the project in its South Bruce QRAM filed on 

September 10, 2020. 
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